
The Institute for the Study of Global Antisemitism and Policy would like to invite you to apply to 
the upcoming ISGAP-Oxford Summer Institute for Curriculum Development in Critical 
Contemporary Antisemitism Studies at St. Catherine’s College, University of Oxford, from July 28 
to August 9, 2024. 
 
 

This two-week workshop advances antisemitism studies, welcoming academics at all career 
stages. We seek your support in sharing this opportunity with your colleagues to encourage 
applications. Your assistance is crucial for a diverse and impactful participation. 
 
 
Why Apply: 
1. Elevate Your Expertise and Shape the Conversation: 

- Gain insights and knowledge to invigorate your teaching and research. 
- Develop cutting-edge course syllabi guided by leading international academics. 

 
 
2. Network with Top-level Academics: 

- Collaborate with fellow scholars and professionals from all over the world committed to 
challenging contemporary antisemitism. 
 - Forge connections that transcend disciplines and endure beyond the institute. 
 - Unlock potential funding opportunities, opening avenues for your academic pursuits. 

 
 
3. Global Recognition: 

- Join a prestigious community recognized for its dedication to examining, interrogating, 
and challenging contemporary antisemitism. 
- Showcase your affiliation with the esteemed ISGAP-Oxford community. 

 
 
How to Apply: 
Scholars-in-Residence: 

- Submit your CV, a letter of intent, two letters of recommendations, and a letter from your 
home department's Chair, Dean, or Provost. 
- Recognizing the unique circumstances related to the challenges faced since October 
7th, in lieu of a formal letter from your institution, please compose a letter demonstrating 
your commitment to incorporating program insights into your existing courses. 

 


